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On October 23, the English Department invites our Undergraduates

to lunch and to finalize your Spring 2020 schedules!

Please join us for lunch, to talk with Spring 2020

faculty, and to connect with other students.

Pick up lunch from 11:30 am -1 pmon the 4th floor
of Modern Languages (near 445). We look forward to

seeing you soon!
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